Merz, Jeff

From: noreply@hirep-wind.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 10:56 AM
To: Johnston, Douglas; Merz, Jeff
Subject: [HIREP Wind EIS] New Comment

A New Comment has been Submitted

As | am usually 100% in favor of this type of development | can't help but notice that the end poitns of the see
cables are at military installations and NOT at community centers.
Is that incidental?

Submitted on Tue, Feb 01, 2011 / 10:56AM HST by Karl Marx

Email Address: AnarchyMM@hotmail.com
Phone Number: 808-555-1234




